
 

 

 
 

Road Report – Road Maintenance Supervisor Pat McGowan 

Cascade Township Annual Meeting - March 8, 2022 

 

 Tree Trimming – Emerald Ash Borer Concerns 

 Snow Policy 

 Garbage Cans 

 Right-of-Way Comments 

 Road work recommended by Town Board and completed in 2021: 

 

o Started work on the 55th Street reconstruction, working in conjunction with the Subordinate 

Service District project. 

 

o Base layer in St. Mary’s Drive; will be finished this year. 

 

o Additional crack filling and seal coating as determined and directed by the Town Board as a 

reactive measure in areas of most desperate need. 

 

 Questions 
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